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19 March 2002 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Governance Directorate 
Education Centre 

St Mary’s Hospital 
Portsmouth 

PO3 6AD 

Ms L Humphrey 
Elderly Services Manager 
South Block 
Queen Alexandra Hospital 

Our Ref: SSILBIPage_A09102 
(Please quote Our Ref: on all correspondence) 

Dear Lesley 

Re: Eva Page 

Our Medical Records department have sent me the enclosed letter from Mr Page, which is self-explanatory. I 
would be grateful if you could obtain the approval of Dr Dowd and Dr Lord for the disclosure of these medical 
records as soon as possible. Please would you return the records to me with your response. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Litigation Manager 

Enc 
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